
VILLAGE OF LEASK SURVEY FORM 
 

 
June 23, 2025 

 

 
Re:  Request for Opinion – Proposed SaskTel Tower Construction 

 
 
Dear Residents of the Village of Leask: 

SaskTel is in the process of expanding its wireless network to enhance service quality in our 
community. As part of this initiative, SaskTel is proposing to install a 33-meter self-support 

tower at their existing building location.  The proposed tower in Leask will have both 5G and 
4G capabilities. SaskTel noted the existing wooden tower will eventually need to be replaced.  

SaskTel is requesting Council approval; once Council approves, SaskTel can move to the next 

phase of approvals. 

 We as Council of the Village of Leask  kindly request your opinion regarding this proposal.  

Please indicate your position by checking the appropriate box below and/or providing a 

comment. Please return the form by July 15, 2025 to the Village office, in person, in the drop 
box, email admin@leask.ca or by Canada Post. 

Name:___________________________________________________ 

☐ I am in favor of the proposed wireless tower installation. 

☐ I am not in favor of the proposed wireless tower installation. 

COMMENTS:___________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________ 

If you have any questions or would like additional information before making your 

decision, please feel free to contact us at admin@leask.ca and or 306-406-2229. 

Thank you for your time and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Yvette Hamel, Administrator 

Village of Leask  

306-466-2229 

admin@leask.ca 
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